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MSRB Board Discusses Mark-up Disclosure and Other
Topics.
The MSRB Board of Directors held its first quarterly meeting October 26-27, 2016 where it
discussed multiple initiatives aimed at protecting investors and promoting a fair and efficient
municipal securities market, and held annual meetings with leadership of the Securities and
Exchange Commission and the Financial Industry Regulatory Authority. The Board also discussed
the MSRB’s mark-up disclosure proposal, improving pre-trade price transparency in the municipal
market and primary market offering practice, among other topics.

Read the full meeting summary.
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